PACIFIC STATES MARINE FISHERIES COMMISSION

2325 RIVER ROAD, SUITE 4, THE DALLES, OR 97058
PHONE 541-296-8989 FAX 541-296-8717

January 29, 2020

Michael Adams, Operations Manager
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
Bonneville Lock and Dam

P.O. Box 150

Cascade Locks, OR 97014

Dear Mr. Adams,

This letter is a request for access to the smolt monitoring facilities at Bonneville Dam in 2020.
Access is required for implementation of the regionally approved smolt monitoring program at
that facility. The details of our proposed operation are described in the attached WORK
STATEMENT 87-127, BPA CY 2020.

Our operations are part of the larger smolt monitoring program coordinated by the Fish Passage
Center and authorized in Appendix B of the 2000 Biological Opinion, Research Action 1193. A
copy of the Appendix and all other required paperwork will be provided to Tammy Mackey and Ben
Hausmann prior to starting work.

If you have any questions please contact me at (541) 296-8989.

Sincerely, Z

Rick Martinson

Project Leader

PSMFC Smolt Monitoring
John Day and Bonneville Dams

Enclosures

Cec:

Tammy Mackey, CoE
Erin Kovalchuk, CoE
Ben Hausmann, CoE

“To promote the conservation, development and management of Pacific Coast
fishery resources through coordinated regional research, monitoring and utilization.”



